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The OSCPA is continuing their annual tradition of providing free tax return 
preparation for military families. To qualify, the �ler (or one of the joint 
�lers) must be a permanent resident of the state of Ohio and be currently deployed 
outside of the state. 
As a veteran who served overseas several times, I would like to offer my respect 
to the society. As a young and unmarried serviceman, I had non-complex reporting 
needs while deployed and was able to handle the �ling myself. But 
for many of our troops, especially those separated from their families, homes and
businesses, this 
can be a great relief, and provides the added assurance of a professionally 
prepared return and the expert review of a quali�ed CPA. 
You can read more about the program at www.cpata.com/go/2710. 
 

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/contributor/isaac-m-obannon
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/


Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

